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Raise Approved for Falls City School Supt.
(KTNC) - The Falls City Board of Education approved a salary increase for District 56
Superintendent Tim Heckenlively, following an hour-long executive session, Monday night.  
 The board agreed to increase Heckenlively’s base salary by three-percent for the 2013-2014
contract year.
The vote was not unanimous.  Five of six board members voted “yes” on the motion.  Board member
Scott Huppert voted “no” on the increase.  
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